
JJooiinn tthhee
PPrroo--CChhooiic

cee rraallllyy

oonn JJuullii 22
55tthh iinn SSa

allzzbbuurrgg!!

AA bbuuss rriid
dee ffrroomm VViieennnnaa tto

o

SSaallzzbbuurrgg
iiss aavvaaiillaab

bllee..
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On the 25th of Juli some christian fundamentalist are planing
to rally through the city of Salzburg to proclaim their anti-
abortion views. As in the last years their manifestation won't
take place without any resistance. Besides other forms of
protests, there will be a Pro-Choice demonstration through
Salzburg's inner city. This demonstration is going to start at 1
Pm.

This year a bus ride from Vienna to Salzburg will be provided
for everybody who wants ot join the feminist actions. We
want to make clear that the the womyn's* right to have an
abortion is absolutely necessary. Every woman* must have the
right to decide over her own body and her own life by
herself. That means, if and when a woman* wants to have
children must be her own choice. Nobody should interfere in
this choice without being asked!

If you want to join us, going to
Salzburg, write us an e-mail to
pro_choice2014@riseup.net. We are
going to leave Vienna on the 25th in
the morning and we will be back
late in evening. More details
concerning the bus ride we can send
you per e-mail. For safer
communication you can massage us
encrypted, if you want to. The
public-key and further information to
past and currant protests you find on
the Rosa Antifa's website (raw.at).




